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Monday 16th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that you have all had a good start to the new year. Just a reminder of when Year 1 

and Year 2 children have P.E., as we have noticed that many children are forgetting to 

bring in their P.E. kits on these days! 

 

Year 1: Monday and Thursday 

 

Year 2: Wednesday and Friday 

 

It is important that children wear the appropriate clothing so that they can participate fully 

and safely within these lessons.  P.E. kits may be left on pegs, as we do realise there is a lot to 

remember each morning. Also please remember that only stud earrings are permitted and 

long hair should be tied back on P.E. days.  

 

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head for EYFS and KS1 
 


